
 

  

  
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers                                                                         Friday 19 April 2024 
 

Badminton Club  
 
Greenway will be starting a Badminton Club led by Mr Burch. This will take place every Thursday after 
school from 3:30pm-4:30pm for Years 5 and 6. This will be a FREE club. There are limited spaces so we 
will be allocating spaces on a first come first serve basis.  
 
There will be eight sessions. The first session will commence on Thursday 2 May and the final session 
will take place on Thursday 27 June (no session during half term). 
 
Each session will be structured with a warmup followed by a main session, learning and developing 
key skills such as serving and smashing etc. The skills learnt will be implemented into a fun competitive 
activity either in pairs, individually, small groups or all together. The session will end with a cool down 
and a plenary.  
 
Children are welcome to bring their own rackets but will be solely responsible for them. Otherwise, 
rackets will be provided each session. Children are expected to wear sports clothing (PE kit is perfect) 
T shirt, shorts or joggers and suitable footwear.  
 
Please ensure your child knows that once they have signed up and allocated a space, they are 
committed to this club for the eight sessions.  
 
If your child would like to take part in this club, please fill out the consent on Arbor in clubs.  
 
If your child is allocated a space, we will contact you before the first session. 
 
Regards 
 
Tom Burch  
Greenway Sports Apprentice.                                                                                
 
 


